
ST. URBANS-HOF 
BOCKSTEIN ‘GG’ 2022 

“This ultra-racy style is 
chalky and mineral-rich, 

with lime-edged acidity 
keeping pace with pear and 

floral highlights on a bony 

frame. Shows deep purity, 

with green tea tannins 
making for a taut, compact, 

laser-sharp finish.” 

91 Points 

ST. URBANS-HOF 
BOCKSTEIN ‘GG’ 2022 

“This ultra-racy style is 
chalky and mineral-rich, 

with lime-edged acidity 
keeping pace with pear and 

floral highlights on a bony 

frame. Shows deep purity, 

with green tea tannins 
making for a taut, compact, 

laser-sharp finish.” 

91 Points 

ST. URBANS-HOF 
BOCKSTEIN ‘GG’ 2022 

“This ultra-racy style is 
chalky and mineral-rich, 

with lime-edged acidity 
keeping pace with pear and 

floral highlights on a bony 

frame. Shows deep purity, 

with green tea tannins 
making for a taut, compact, 

laser-sharp finish.” 

91 Points 

ST. URBANS-HOF 
BOCKSTEIN ‘GG’ 2022 

“This ultra-racy style is 
chalky and mineral-rich, 

with lime-edged acidity 
keeping pace with pear and 

floral highlights on a bony 
frame. Shows deep purity, 

with green tea tannins 
making for a taut, compact, 

laser-sharp finish.” 

91 Points 

ST. URBANS-HOF 
BOCKSTEIN ‘GG’ 2022 

“This ultra-racy style is 
chalky and mineral-rich, 

with lime-edged acidity 
keeping pace with pear and 

floral highlights on a bony 
frame. Shows deep purity, 

with green tea tannins 
making for a taut, compact, 

laser-sharp finish.” 

91 Points 

ST. URBANS-HOF 
BOCKSTEIN ‘GG’ 2022 

“This ultra-racy style is 
chalky and mineral-rich, 

with lime-edged acidity 
keeping pace with pear and 

floral highlights on a bony 
frame. Shows deep purity, 

with green tea tannins 
making for a taut, compact, 

laser-sharp finish.” 

91 Points 


